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MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-21-004

SUBJECT

All UP DmmanAdministrators, Faculty, Staff, and REPS;
University Student Council; GAD committees

Participation and Contribution of all UP Diliman Colleges/
Offices/Units in One Billion Rising (OBR) in February and
Women's Month 2021 in March 2021

TO

The University of the Philippines Dilimanwill be celebrating One Billion Rising
(OBR) in February and Women's Month in March 2021 in solidarity with and
support of the local and international campaigns on the many issues affecting women
and compounded by the pandemic such as violence against women, rape, poverty,
trafficking, cybercrime, religious fanaticism, discrimination, and so much more.

In this light, all UP Diliman colleges, offices, and units are enjoined to
contribute to these celebrations by initiating their own activities intended as part of this
celebration. All concrete activities organized and implemented will be considered part
of their participation in the OBR 2021 and Women's Month 2021 as well as Gender
and Development (GAD) accomplishments of all colleges/offices/units involved.
Everyone is enjOined to coordinate with the UP Diliman Gender Office to ensure
inclusion of each college/office/unit's activities in the calendar of month-long Diliman­
wide celebratory activities to be released at the beginning of March 2021

All colleges/offices/units are likewise enjoined to send their GAD Committee
representatives -- to attend the Preparatory Meeting for OBR 2021 and Women's
Month 2021 on January 27, 2021 (Wednesday) from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM via Zoom.
Do confirm your attendance on or before January 26, 2021 by sending an email to
updgo@up.edu.ph.

Thank you for your participation.

. NEMENZO, D.Sc.
Chancellor


